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Louie Martirez

From: Shane Williams
Sent: Friday, February 9, 2024 8:46 AM
To: Louie Martirez
Subject: Re: Request | Campus Classified Professional Listening Sessions

Hi Louie, 
 
I just noticed that there is no Zoom link provided for Chancellor's listening session today. Can you please 
provide one?  
 
Thank you, 
 
Shane Williams  
President's Office 
College of Alameda 
555 Ralph Appezzato Memorial Pkwy. 
Alameda, CA 94501 
Website Service Request Form - College of Alameda 

From: Louie Martirez <lmartirez@peralta.edu> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 24, 2024 9:47:55 AM 
To: Shane Williams <shanewilliams@peralta.edu>; Cathy Summa-Wolfe <cwolfe@peralta.edu> 
Cc: Diana Bajrami <dbajrami@peralta.edu> 
Subject: FW: Request | Campus Classified Professional Listening Sessions  
  
Hello Shane and Cathy, 
  
I hope this email finds you well. 
  
I was wondering if you are the right person to place the 02/09 Classified Senate Meeting with the Chancellor Tammeil 
Gilkerson  - - on the COA Master Calendar? 
  
If not, could you advise me, and I have included Diana as a cc. 
  
The event:  2/09/24, Building H – H-280 and College Hours (12:30 PM to 1:30 PM). 
  
Thank you for your time and I appreciate your help.   
   
Thanks, Louie  
______________________________  
Louie Martirez y McFarland | Project  Manager  
EOPS /CARE /CalWORKs/NextUp  and SALAAM Programs  
College of Alameda – Peralta Community College District  
555 Ralph Appezzato Memorial Parkway |  Alameda, CA 94501  
Office Number & Zoom Number: (510) 398-0463  
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All information contained in this message may be privileged, confidential or otherwise protected from disclosure under applicable law.  The information is intended to be for the addressee only.  If you are not the addressee, or if you have received this message in error, any disclosure, copying, distribution 
or use of the contents of this message is prohibited.  If you have received this message in error, please contact us immediately by reply email and destroy the original message and all attachments without retaining any copies.  
  
Notwithstanding the Uniform Electronic Transaction Act or any other law of similar effect, absent an express statement to the contrary, this email message, its contents, and any other attachments hereto are not intended to represent an offer or acceptance to enter into a contract and are not otherwise 
intended to bind this sender, College of Alameda and/or Peralta Community College District, any of its clients, or any other person or entity. It is the recipient's responsibility to scan this email and any attachments for viruses.  This e-mail is not encrypted and offers no security protection.  Any material sent 
could be viewed by a third party while in transit. 
  

From: Tachetta Henry <tachettahenry@peralta.edu>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 2:17 PM 
To: Louie Martirez <lmartirez@peralta.edu> 
Subject: Re: Request | Campus Classified Professional Listening Sessions 
  
Good afternoon Louie, 
  
Yes, it is confirmed. Thank you and we look forward to seeing COA Classified on 2/9. Please note that 
once I lock in all listening session dates, a Peralta Announcement will be sent out with all dates for each 
campus constituency and combined sessions. I am anticipating to send it out on February 1st or 2nd .  
  

  

Tachetta Henry 

Executive Assistant (Chancellor's Office) 

Peralta Community College District  

333 E. 8th Street, Oakland, CA 94606 

tachettahenry@peralta.edu 

 
  
https://www.peralta.edu/chancellor 
  
  

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  This electronic mail transmission may contain privileged and/or confidential information only for use by the intended 
recipients.  Any usage, distribution, copying or disclosure by any other person, other than the intended recipient is strictly prohibited and may be subject to 
civil action and/or criminal penalties.  If you received this e-mail transmission in error, please notify the sender by reply e-mail or by telephone and delete the 
transmission. 


